



STANDING COMMITTEE ON ENVIRONMENT AND PUBLIC AFFAIRS

Your Ref: PIP

Hon Ken Travers MLC Chair Standing Committee on Estimates and Financial Operations Parliament House PERTH WA 6000

By email: <u>lcefoc@parliament.wa.gov.au</u>

24 September 2015

Dear Chair Ven

Inquiry into the Provision of Information to Parliament

I refer to your letter dated 18 September 2015 regarding the Estimates and Financial Operations Committee's current inquiry into the provision of information to Parliament.

The Committee considered your correspondence at its meeting on 23 September 2015 and resolved to write to you to advise that there have been no instances where this Committee has experienced any difficulties in obtaining information from the government relating to the financial administration of the State.

Yours sincerely

Hon Simon O'Brien MLC

Chairman

